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Chair and members of the Senate Committee on Energy and the Environment. 

 

I am writing to support this bill.  Current targets for decreasing green house gas 

emissions are very much outdated.  The planet has warmed at a much faster pace 

than expected. 

There is a great urgency to set goals for earlier dates and lower temperature gains. 

 

I urge you to support this bill. 

 

Christine Haynie, Meddford Oregon 


